
‘Looking Back, Looking Forwards’
As we approach the end of the school 
year, we start to reflect on the year 
we have had and what will be in store 
for us in September. 
Later today, we will be sending home 
information about which class your 
children will be in next year as they 
move into their new year group and 
who their teacher(s) will be. They will 
continue with their current classmates 
into their new classes.
Over the next few weeks, your 
children will spend time meeting their 
new class teacher and spending some 
time with them in their new 
classroom.

Your child’s current class teacher will 
also be spending time with the next 
teacher discussing the class and all 
the important transition information. 
In this way we hope, to provide a 
smooth transition into the new year.
We recognise, in some cases, the 
transition to a new class can be 
challenging and Mrs Russell (SENCo) 
has been working with our team to 
make sure we have additional support 
in place.
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Celebration Worships
Please remember our 
weekly celebration 
worship can be found on 
the school website for 
you to share with your 
children and wider 
family.
Follow the link to see 
the celebrations so far 
this term.

Our Learning
As we approach 
the end of the year, 
we want to gather 
your views about 
our curriculum. We 
have 2 questions 
we would like you 
to answer to help 
us reflect and 
develop our 
learning offer. 
Please click on the 
link and thank you 
for your input.

https://www.stwilfrids-hh.school/web/celebration_assemblies/505970
https://www.stwilfrids-hh.school/web/our_learning/504962
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=F5nSplgRI0m0cNaF4yEB6w-maYOODD5AjmZ_dlckbQ9UOFJBNE81VjJBQTdGQVhFR1hWSUZaVTFIVy4u


Allotment Update

Our first harvests are in with 
strawberries, beans and even 
a red onion emerging from 
the school allotment.
Thanks to Mrs Russell and the 
many children involved across 
the school. We can’t wait to 
see what else emerges!

Each term we focus on one 
of our 6 values, which is 
embedded into our 
learning to help the 
children understand and 
appreciate their 
environment, the wider 
world and to help them be 
the best they can be. This 
term our value is SHARE.

We SHARE our joy in 
learning, our faith and our 
knowledge with each other. 
We work together to 
support our community 
and the common good.

Our verse for this half 
term is,
'Put all things to the test; 
keep what is good.' 1 
Thessalonians 5:21

Important dates
See our website calendar

Sports Mornings

Our Sports Mornings will be 
behind closed doors this year 
but we are still looking forward 
to holding our sports mornings 
– even without your cheers!
The Juniors will be holding 
their sports morning on 
Tuesday 6th July (weather 
permitting), taking part in a 
range of events which they 
have tried to practice as much 
as possible despite the 
weather.
The Infants sports morning will 
take place on Tuesday 
13th July (weather permitting) 
and they will rotate around 
different events, collecting 
points for their house team.
For the sports mornings we 
ask children to come into 
school in their PE kits wearing 
a t-shirt/top in the colour of 
their house team or in their 
normal PE top.

https://www.stwilfrids-hh.school/web/calendar/535554

